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Executive Board Meeting 6/5/24 

Minutes 

In attendance: 

Board:  Walt Hagedohm, Diane Delaney, Audree Chapman, Ben Di Benedetto, Joe Gosland 

Members:  Carol Hagedohm 

 

Local Coastal Plan (LCP)  

 

Walt presented background information on Oxnard Shore’s LCP and reasons for 

the need to recognize and incorporate it into the City’s LCP.     

• Property owners gave up half of the land on the beach for public 

access.  However, it was stated that this beach was not appropriate for 

recreational use.  Therefore, in the 1988 agreement, it was stipulated 

that no restrooms or parking facilities be made available.   

 

• We have requested that the stipulations in this LCP be incorporated 

into the rules and signage at the beach.   

 

• Also, the City’s projections on the rise of sea levels do not take into 

account relative sea level rise based on local conditions. This 

difference could have a significant impact on property values. Relative 

Sea Level rise should be incorporated into the City’s LCP. 

 

Community Engagement Committee: 

 

It was moved to create an Oxnard Shores Outreach subcommittee. 

 The motion was approved unanimously. 

: 

Functions of the new subcommittee will include: 

o Regular updates to website 

o Use of Facebook, Instagram, and Next Door 

o Email – ways to add to and update our resident contact list 

o Possible newsletters and posters 

 

→Discussed the need to schedule meeting with Alex Nguyen for STR update General Meeting 

 

It was moved to use the remaining $470 on the fiscal 2024 credit card to purchase 

items for National Night Out and to apply for the new fiscal year 2025 credit card. 

 The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

  National Night Out – 8/6/24 

  Discussed the need for wrist bands 

 

 

 



Oxnard Shores Neighborhood Council 

 

OSNCmeeting0624.doc 6/7/24 

Governance Committee 

 

Diane moved to create an Oxnard Shores LCP subcommittee 

 The motion was approved unanimously. 

  Walt, Diane, Kelli and Audree will serve on the committee. 

 

 

Airport Subcommittee 

  Ben’s report on Airport Management Meeting 6/4/24 

  Ben’s comprehensive list of recommendations for the airport  

 

 

Public Safety Committee 

  

Fireworks 

 Diane – discussed putting public reminders into each residents’ water bill. 

  Posting signs near beaches and public access points 

  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 


